
Hi Everyone, 

  
Since New Jersey schools have been closed for the remainder of the school year, our 
venue has canceled our June 20th recital. We are still hoping to have the recital 
during the last weekend of August. We hope to have a series of small shows that will 
allow for social distancing, rather than the large events we usually have. We are also 
considering all venues, both indoor and outdoor. We are hopeful and excited to put on a 
show if it is safe to do so. 
  
Recital costumes are ready for pick up! If your child is in a recital dance you can use 
this link to schedule a pick up time. Please drive up to the studio and pop your trunk for 
contactless delivery. If none of these times work for you, please respond to this email to 
make other arrangements. https://calendly.com/jjda/costumes 
  
While you are at the studio you can take a picture with your child's name in our heart 
display on the studio windows. Ms. Jen created a beautiful tribute to our students and we 
love seeing all of your pictures. 
  
The recital finale dance is here! Please click this link for the 
tutorial: https://youtu.be/hCQqWEYdPW4 
   
We would love it if you would send us a video of your children doing the finale dance so 
we can make a compilation video of all of our students dancing together. I think it would 
be fun and exciting for the kids to see themselves on video and would be a great 
representation of our JJDA family. Please send me the video by the end of May so we can 
put it together in June. Cell phone videos are great for this purpose and you can email 
them to me at this address. 
  
Please note that we are still running zoom classes as well as our new home learning page 
on the JJDA website. 
  
Thank you! I hope everyone is doing well. 
Jill 
	


